
2024 APA Dallas
Singles Regional Tournament

Players Meeting

Welcome to the 2024 Singles Regionals!  In lieu of a player’s meeting please refer to the following
rules and notes below:

CIRCLE THE WINNER ON THE COMPUSPORT PAGE and return w/ scoresheet!

All participants are responsible for keeping their own scoresheets according to APA rules.  In 
extreme circumstances only the Tournament Director may assign a scorekeeper.  Learn how 
prior to the tournament.  Videos can be located on the APA YouTube Channel.

There are no practice tables at the tournament facility, even if they are not being used.  There 
are other locations that have tables available for practice. 

Referees will be wearing identification name tags.  Referees are instructed to NOT make a 
call unless they were asked to watch PRIOR to the shot.  Even if they see a bad hit, they will 
not rule on it.  ALL REFEREE CALLS ARE FINAL.

Cue balls must be checked out from the head referee table, you may use your own cue ball 
ONLY if both players agree, otherwise you must use the ones provided. 

You must have a VALID photo ID to participate in the tournament and enter the location.

APA Higher Level Tournament Rules will be used and followed during the tournament. Be 
professional and courteous, inappropriate behavior may get you ejected from the tournament.

If the front registration table is closed, please register at the control table.

You do NOT have to register until 30 minutes prior to your first match, which also means that 
you do not have to arrive until 30 minutes prior to your first match. We provide the 
tournament boards and match times on Compusport approx. 1 week prior. Click on “Go to 
your Tournament” and look for the Dallas 1 Regional. 

When your match is called, proceed to your assigned table.  We will bring the scoresheets to 
you.  The WINNER of the match is responsible for returning the complete and legible 
scoresheet and cue ball to the head referee table.  Check your skill level prior to your match.

Please dress appropriately, this is not the time to show the world what we are made of. You 
may be asked to change or put on a T-Shirt to cover yourself.  This is embarrassing for us 
and you.

Please be considerate of the other players and matches going on around you. Be aware that 
they may be down on an important shot when you yell for your victory.  Also watch out for the 
match next to you so you do not bump into another player while they are shooting.  Everyone 
has earned the right to participate in the tournament the same as you, give them the same 
consideration that you would expect to receive. 


	Page 1

